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San Diego Buddy Walk® Oktoberfest

Saturday, October 11, 2014

NTC Liberty Station



	
Dear Past San Diego Buddy Walk Participant;

The National Down Syndrome Society has decided not to renew their Buddy Walk® contract with Blackbaud for the 2014 Buddy Walk® season. The San Diego Buddy Walk committee has confirmed that we will also follow suit as an affiliate of the national organization for Buddy Walk. As you can imagine, the decision to switch platforms is not one that is taken lightly, but after the number of issues that were experienced, as well as the increased length of time to get them (mostly) resolved, NDSS (and DSA) felt it was the best decision to make.

We have chosen to move to Donor Drive with NDSS for our 2014 Buddy Walk platform. We are pleased with the improved functionality, seamless connections with social media, third party fundraising capability, fundraising motivation engine, user friendly
system, easier family access, smart emails and so much more!
Please note the following important information:
You will have until Monday, March 31, 2014 
to EXPORT YOUR DATA from the system. 
On April 1st, our Blackbaud account will be closed.

We encourage you to LOG-IN BEFORE THE END OF THE MONTH to download your email address book, donor history and team contact information (if applicable). Save this information . . . . When you register for the San Diego Buddy Walk on Donor Drive this year, you will be able to upload your information.

To Login In to the Blackbaud system:

1)  Go to this URL: https://www.kintera.org/faf/login/loginParticipant.asp?ievent=1073386&lis=1&kntae1073386=BE176134928E40D18D266F82C4F285C8&login=lmenu 


2) Access your personalized headquarters by entering your username and password
In the boxes provided.

3) Once logged in, Click on your REPORTS tab. Run and save reports.
**TIP: you can click on “Choose Columns” to get address, phone & other info.

 When you get report with information you want, then click “EXPORT XLS”.

You may also want to click “PRINTABLE” to print a copy out for your records.

4) Log Out when finished.
DSA has saved participant and donor data as well, so we are happy to help you. Should you have ANY questions or need assistance, please contact DSA BEFORE THURSDAY, MARCH 27th at smoore@mail.sdsu.edu.

Again, DSA would like to thank you for all your fundraising efforts. We look forward to having you join us again this year at another fantastic Buddy Walk. We will keep you posted!
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